
- _ _ __ __

DISTRIBUTION:
POR
LPDR j
Regulatory Files (016) v
T. Colburn, ORB-3
P. Kreutzer, ORB-3

SEP 3 0 1983 R. M. Diggs, LFMB
LFMB Reactor File
LFMB Pending Check File

Docket No. 50-301 LFMB R/F

i

: Wisconsin Electric Power Company
ATTN: Mr. C. W. Fay,

Vice President - Nuclear Power
231 West Michigan Street

' Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53201

Gentlemen:

We have received a copy of your application dated September 8,1983, which
wasfiledwiththeOfficeofNuclearReactorRegulation(ONRR)forreview.
This application proposed certain Technical Specification changes relating
to Limiting Conditions for Operation for component cooling heat exchangers
to permit perfonnance of a special 10-year inspection and maintenance pro-

. gram for the Point Beach Nuclear Plant Unit No. 2. AClassIIfee($1,200)
' was remitted with your application pursuant to 10 CFR 170.22.

Based on information provided by the ONRR staff as the result of their
preliminary review of your application, it has been determined that a Class
III fee ($4,000) is appropriate since the review will involve consideration,

' of a single safety issue. Therefore, you are requested to remit the addi-
tional sum of $2,800 to this office. If the ONRR staff's final review of:

j your application reveals that this fee is not appropriate, you will be
'

notified and any necessary adjustments will be made.

Sincerely.

Origmal SignedM

| wm. O. anna

| William O. Miller, Chief
'

License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration
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